
SUN CITY TAI CHI CLUB 
JUNE 11, 2021 

GENERAL MEETING 

 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
The purpose of the Tai Chi general meeting is for the election of the Tai Chi 
Board with the term to run through the remainder of 2021 and the ratification of 
the revised By laws. 
 
In order for an election to take place we would need a quorum of 17 people 
based on our current membership. 
 
The final count of members present was 11.  Therefore, no election or business 
could be conducted.  The current officers will remain in office until the December 
meeting when the election of the Board for 2022 will take place. 
 
President, Dan Rather, impressed upon the members present, the importance of    
being an active part of the club. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 1:30pm. 
 
 
Maria Coesens 

Acting Secretary 
 
 
 

 

 


